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This Week: 

 We explored our Language Arts Theme: “The Very Hungry Caterpillar” and “Dr. Seuss” 

o Stories we read for our theme included: 

 “The Very Hungry Caterpillar” 

 “Butterflies” 

  “The Cat in the Hat” 

 “One Fish Two Fish Red Fish Blue Fish” 

 “ Fox in Sox” (Mrs. Hampton’s Class) 

o We discussed with our learning buddies what we know about caterpillars.  

o For Dr. Seuss week, we read books and discussed characters, setting, problem and 

solutions, and rhyming. 

 Sight Word: or 

o We reviewed all of site words through interactive class activities.  

 Writing: 

o As a class, we chose what activity we wanted to write about for our February 

page of our memory book. We sounded out words to create a complete sentence 

for this memory. 

o We are becoming authors of our very own “The Very Hungry Caterpillar,” and we 

published the first page of our book! 

 Art:  

o We illustrated our Happy Kindergarten page with things that we accomplished 

during the month of February. 

o We created our cover page for “The Very Hungry Caterpillar” book by making a 

caterpillar! 

 Math:  

o This week we started a new math concept of decomposing numbers 11-15. We 

learned that we can “break apart” number using math cubes, dots on our 

whiteboards, or even our fingers! (example: 18 is 10 and 8 more) 

Reminders 

No School TOMORROW!!! 

Picture Day-Friday, March 9th  

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs. Adams & Mrs. Hampton 


